
Chelan Chevron Cleanup Site

Cleanup Timeline

We are here

The Chelan Chevron site has been a gas station since
1931. Over the years, leaks and spills from petroleum
contaminated the soil and groundwater. The pollution
has spread to nearby properties and is a concern for
Lake Chelan, which is only 300 feet away.

Petroleum products contain many chemicals and one
of them, benzene, is a known carcinogen. Harmful
vapors could enter buildings and impact indoor air
quality. Pollution in Lake Chelan could also harm fish
and other wildlife.

Ecology has information to share with you and your
neighbors about pollution in your community.
Chevron USA Inc is preparing to begin cleanup of the
Chelan Chevron site, located at 232 East Woodin
Avenue in Chelan, with supervision from Ecology. An
investigative report describing the contamination at
the site is available for public comment from June 23
through July 22, 2025.

Toxics Cleanup Program

Publication 25-09-002

1987 - Leak discovered and cleanup began
2005 - Removed contaminated soil and groundwater
2015 - Found diesel and gasoline in groundwater
Ongoing - Continued monitoring and public updates
Future - Begin to study options for cleanup

June 2025

Street View of Chelan Chevron Site



Toxics Cleanup Program
1250 West Alder Street
Union Gap, WA 98903

Questions? Contact Ecology at:

Chelan Chevron 

Submit your comments to Ecology
June 23 - July 22, 2025

john.mefford@ecy.wa.gov
509-731-9613
mail comments to address to the right

ADA accessibility
To request an ADA accommodation, contact ecology at
509-406-6931, or email rhonda.luke@ecy.wa.gov, or visit
ecology.wa.gov/Accessibility. For Relay Service or TTY call
711 or 877-833-6341.

Cleanup Site ID: 6660 Facility Site ID: 77751227

Chelan, WA

Remedial Investigation Report

https://apps.ecology.wa.gov/cleanupsearch/site/6660

QR Code will link to the site’s webpage where the document
is available with a link for comment submission


